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Dear Mr. Silva:
Subject:  Your Email Dated September 15, 2014 on the Oversizing

Costs for the North-South Road Transmission Mains in the
East Kapolei 215 Foot Water System — TMK: 9-1-017: 096

Thank you for your email requesting the reconsideration of the Department of Hawaiian Home
Land credits from the Board of Water Supply (BWS) for the East Kapolei North-South Road
pipeline oversizing.

We agree to participate in the oversizing of the North-South Road transmission main in the
amount of $1,005,694.00 based on the shared benefit between the BWS and the University of
Hawaii.

Please identify a point of contact that will be handling the BWS credit. BWS will create a credit
allocation folder to track the use of this credit towards future development projects. To use this
credit, determine the amount needed and send a written credit allocation request to the BWS
Project Review Branch, identifying the project and amount of credit being requested. BWS will
issue a formal letter acknowledging the assignment of credit to the named project and remaining
balance. Provide a copy of this acknowledgment letter to BWS Service Engineering in lieu of
payment for calculated service charges.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert Chun, Project Review Branch of our Water
Resources Division at 748-5443.

V ruly yours,

ERNEST Y/ W. LAU, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

Water for Life . . . Ka Wai Ola
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Mr. Ernest Y.W. Lau. P.E., Manager and Chief Engineer
Board of Water Supply

City and County of Honolulu

630 South Beretania Street

Honolulu, H 96843

Dear Mr, Lau:

Subjecet: Oversizing Costs for the North-South Road Transmission Mains in the East
Kapolei 215 Fool Water System — TMK 9-1-017: 096

This is in response to your letter dated September 24, 2015 to Mr. Samuel Silva at
Community Planning and Engineering, regarding the subject oversizing costs.

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) intends to utilize the credits for water
facility charges as houses are developed in Kanehili (fka East Kapolei I) and East Kapolei II. The
DHHL point of contact will be Darrell Ing of the Land Development Division.

If you have any questions, pleasc call at Mr. Ing at 620-9276.

Aloha,

Jobie M. K. Masagatani, Chairman
Hawaiian Homes Commission

¢: Community Planning and Engineering



